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Dear Parents, 

     This year has been amazing and full of fun, excitement and 

powerful experiences.  The students are amazing in STAR and 

they have such spirits and talents.  I am often amazed at how 

great they do and all the wonderful things they are able to 

accomplish in a given year!   

This year we did The Sound of Music for Happyokai and had so 

much fun singing, acting and having great drama spirit!  It has 

been a pleasure and an honor being the English teacher for 

STAR class.  I hope your children can go on to achieve success, 

find their dreams and grow into lovely adults.  I have no doubt 

they will exceed expectations and become all that they can be in 

the future.  

Thank you for allowing me to be their teacher this year! I will 

treasure the being the last homeroom teacher for this STAR class 

forever. 

-Mr. Joshua 

 

The hills are alive with the 

sound of STAR CLASS! 


